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Center for Arkansas Legal Services set to offer free legal advice (Photo: Pulaski Co. Clerk's office) 

LITTLE ROCK (KATV) — On Wednesday October 13, the Pulaski County Circuit and 
County Clerk’s office will hold a Court Help Desk event in partnership with the Center for 
Arkansas Legal Services. 

Attorneys will provide free civil legal advice for residents seeking assistance related to 
preparing documents to be filed in the clerk’s office. Income restrictions apply, but no 
appointment is required. 

Residents will meet face-to-face with an attorney and can discuss a range of topics 
including estate planning, criminal record sealing, child custody, divorces, deeds, probate, 
evictions, debt collections, power of attorney and doing-business-as. 

The event is from 10 a.m. until 3 p.m. in the rotunda of the Pulaski County Courthouse. 
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